
 

 
 

ST CLARE’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 
Dear Year 7 Parents / Carers 

 

We would be delighted if you could join us for our  

 

Year 7 Welcome Evening 

 

Thursday 9th February 2017  

 

Town Square  

 

6pm – 8pm 

 

        
 

Please come along to welcome all our Year 7 students and parents to St Clare’s 

Community. We will be providing canapes, waiter service and beverages. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


